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CITY COUNCIL 
23 MARCH 2015 

MOTION ON NOTICE

 
 

 

MEMBERS OF PARLIAMENT 

 
Plymouth City Council believes that Members of Parliament should be full time MPs and not hold 
second jobs outside their work as MPs. 

 

Councils like Plymouth need the best possible access to its MPs in order to campaign for and on 
behalf of local residents and the City. 

 

Council resolves to support the public’s call to ban MPs from holding second jobs, including paid 
directorships and consultancies outside Parliament. 

  

 

Proposed by Councillor Bill Stevens  

 

Seconded by Councillor Tudor Evans 

 

Dated 16 March 2015 

 


